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6 Physics-, Chemistry- and Biology classrooms and 250 glasses heading for 

PAKISTAN 

Today a donation of 6 Physics-, Chemistry- and Biology classrooms donated by Carl-Maria – von 

Weber Gymnasiums EUTIN/SCHLESWIG-HOLSTEIN were loaded into two 40 ft containers and 

driven forth to PESHAWAR. 

We have to give thanks to Carl-Maria-von Weber-Gymnasium, which despite a lot of work in 

connection with the conversion of the school building thought about helping a school in 

PAKISTAN with their redundant school furniture.  

  

Look into two of the six classrooms   

              

Result of careful disassemble works  

Our special thanks go for the extraordinarily strenuous caretaker Benjamin Boris Denissow, who 

disassembling the furniture handled with great care and thus ensured that the furniture will be given 

to PAK GERMAN MODEL SCHOOL PESHAWAR in a very good condition. 

Also on the way to PAKISTAN are 250 glasses donated by Mr Carsten Buhr, the owner of Optik 

Schütze from BIENENBÜTTEL/GERMANY and from our faithful friends the Plattsnackers from 

DEUTSCH-EVERN/GERMANY. The glasses will be given to a Hospital in LAHORE and they 

will pass them to people in need. Thanks and Schukria to the donors of the glasses!  



   

The two containers now will be shipped from HAMBURG to KARACHI, arrive there on 

November 27 and hopefully reach PESHAWAR after a 1.200 km inland transport in early 

December.  

   

With this donation of school furniture we will help PAK GERMAN MODEL SCHOOL 

PESHAWAR, which is led by our partner organization Aid for Refugees and Orphans, to broaden 

and to improve their teaching offers.  And certainly boys and girls will enjoy that they in future will 

have a chance to study in these new classrooms 

As soon as the furniture will be fitted in PESHAWAR, the result will be shown in another progress 

report. 

Many thanks and Schukria to Carl-Maria-von Weber-Gymnasium EUTIN/GERMANY and 

to all our faithful donors, with whose support we got the funds necessary for the shipment to 

PAKISTAN.  
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